“2012 Winter POTATOES”
Begins On January 1,2012 © ©

Join us for this exciting winter spinning program promoted by AABTS to encourage cyclist to participate
in Pedaling Our Trainers and Tracing Our Efforts South to get through the winter in halfway decent shape
after riding the “Giro D’Cantina 2012”.

The clock starts on Sunday January 1% 2012, and will stop at midnight on Saturday March 31% 2012.

Participants with 200 miles or more will be eligible to have their name entered for a winning prize to be
drawn at the spring 2012 potluck.

In 2011, there were three winners. The three winners received a gift certificate from a local bike shop.
Your chance of winning gets better with the number of miles ridden between January 1, 2012 and March
31, 2012.

The more miles you ride the more chance you have of winning one of the three prizes since lots assigned
to each qualifying participant is proportional to total distance travelled.

The goal is to encourage AABTS members to stay in a decent shape through the winter season by riding
from Ann Arbor to New Orleans (~ 1000 miles) via our stationary bikes.

For mileage log sheet, please go to the following link: http:/www.aabts.org under “ride calendar and
events”

2012 _POTATOES PDF files.

Good Luck !l

2012 POTATOES Rules

1. Must be AABTS club member to qualify for prize.

2. Miles must be accurate via bike odometer.

3. If using fitness center bikes, it must be equipped with odometer to log daily miles ridden.

5. Non motorized bikes only may be used.

4. Detailed ride log sheet must be submitted either by electronic scanned via e-mail or by US post office by April 7, 2012 to
laikemariam@yahoo.com or mailed to the following address.

Laike Misikir/5972 Rollingwood Dr/ Ann Arbor MI 48103
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